
Message from Bermuda Greens President,  
Guy Miata 

First order of business, thank you all for your participation in our 
recent Board of Directors (BoD)  election and the faith you’ve placed in us to 
handle the continued successful operation of the Bermuda Greens community. 

While there are, no doubt, challenges ahead for us in the next two years, I would 
like to thank our immediate past President Fred Demma, and Steve Smith, 
immediate past Vice-President, for their efforts in handling the myriad of 
challenges they faced during their tenure. It is through their very visible efforts 
(and Bob Giese’s) with building repairs and painting that BG has returned to like-
new condition. Granted, there is still more to be accomplished, and I will do 
everything I can to ensure this newly elected BoD continues with those efforts 
and our high standards are maintained. 

That said, I think this is the appropriate time to introduce the current board. We 
are: 
  Guy Miata, President 
  Jim Menton, Vice-President 
  Bob Giese, Treasurer 
  Mark Chambers, Secretary 
  Lorrie Beaumont, Director 

Please join me in welcoming both the new and repeat members of the Bermuda 
Greens BoD. 

Lastly, one of my goals is to get information out to the you as timely as 
possible. This includes current project(s) status, upcoming projects, and meeting 
minutes. We also need volunteers so we can expand current committees.  

To this end, and thanks to the suggestion by incoming Director Lorrie Beaumont, 
a “committee volunteer” (or something to that effect) tab will be added to the 
website. If you have expertise in building maintenance, project planning, 
construction, or simply want to be more involved please consider stepping up 
and sharing the benefit of your expertise/experience with the rest of the 
community. 

Thank you, and, if nowhere else, see you at the pool. 

Guy
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